
 SOUTH DAYTONA POLICE DEPARTMENT 
MEMORANDUM 

     
TO:	 	 James	L.	Gillis,	Jr.,	City	Manager	
	 	 	 	
FROM:	 Mark	J.	Cheatham,	Chief	of	Police      
 
DATE:		 August	26,	2021	
	 	 	 	 	
SUBJECT:	 Consideration	 of	 approving	 2021	 ‐	 2022	 Animal	 Sheltering	

Services	contract	for	the	Halifax	Humane	Society	
         

 
Enclosed is the 2021 - 2022 Animal Sheltering Services contract for the Halifax 
Humane Society. The services provided by the Humane Society affords the City of 
South Daytona with the opportunity to keep stray cats and dogs off the City streets 
and to provide a place of disposition for wild and dangerous animals. This is a 
valued service the City presently utilizes and currently is the most cost effective and 
legal process to all cities in Volusia County.   
 
It should be noted that at this time, due to the size of our City and financial status, 
entertaining the notion of starting our own animal services program, similar to the 
Humane Society's services, would be too costly.    
 
I recommend we continue with the services and programs Halifax Humane Society 
provides to our City.  
 
  
























